
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 93.10% 

Sycamores – 94.00% 

Poplars – 99.33% 

Maples – 94.33% 

Elms – 98.67% 

Hawthorns – 98.67% 

Chestnuts – 99.39% 

 

Well done to Mrs Teer’s class 

this week.  
 

 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – This week we have enjoyed watching our caterpillars grow and 

predicting what might happen next.  

Saplings – This week we have learnt more about how we can look after our 

oceans We have had great fun describing the characters from our story 

‘Somebody Swallowed Stanley.’ I wonder if you can remember who lives in 

the ocean? 

Sycamores – This week we have completed our literacy topic of persuasive 

writing and numbers to 100 in Maths. We have also enjoyed practising for 

Sports Day.  

Poplars – We have had a fantastic week learning about Rosa Parks and her 

impact. This has led us to think about other significant individuals which ha 

snake the world a more equal place. Well done for showing such an interest. 

Maples – This week we have used some excellent research skills to start our 

history topic off, finding out all about the mining in Ashington.  

Elms – This week we have explored the features of balanced arguments. We 

have also investigated the volume and pitch of musical instruments in 

science and learned all about the historical significance of Roman Law. 

Hawthorns – Year 5 have had a great start in swimming. We thoroughly 

enjoyed playing games this week.  

Chestnuts – The children have worked hard this week looking at conflict 

between the Romans and the Greeks and the impact it had on the UK.  

Well done do our Under 9 football team who have retained the 

Northumberland Schools’ Catholic Cup this afternoon. They won 

their four group games and ended with a perfect record, lifting 

the trophy just before 3:00pm so this really is hot off the press. 

Well done to Year 1 and 2 who really enjoyed their visits to Hirst 

Park as part of their science topics. They were fantastically well 

behaved and were excellent ambassadors. 

A huge well done to our winners this week. 

Have a lovely weekend. It’s going to be a hot one! 

Mr Moran. 

 

Special mentions this week go to Joel for has been chosen to represent Wallsend Boy’s football club, Layton for jet skiing, Clara for trampolining, Jack for camping 

at a festival, Rhys for working hard and being signed for Cramlington United, Harrison who is going on holiday in 2 weeks, William and Thomas who have achieved 

their first gold star badges and their third bands in Judo, Arthur S who has won a football medal for being Spartan of the week,  Frankie and Will who have won a 

football trophy, Matthew who won an award for kayaking, Dolly who won dancer of the month, Oliver who has achieved his Stage 2 swimming certificate, Jessica 

who has passed Stage 6 swimming and gained water safety awards, Kylah who is really looking forward to going camping with her family this weekend  and finally 

Harry who would love to go on Britain’s Got Talent to showcase his magician skills.  

 


